
 

          Manil Maharjan  

Hundreds of miles away from my home, I’d found people who genuinely cared for me at The 
Oxford College of Arts. Challenges were galore throughout those 3 years however the caring 
teachers and loving classmates never led me feel hopeless. A different place and culture to cope 
with; study demands insurmountable as someone with impaired vision. But all went well and I 
finally graduated with First Class marks and as “The Best Outgoing Student” in the year 2014. 
To the teachers and college mates who had always motivated me to persevere in face of several 
turmoil’s, I shall always remain indebted. 
 
Best Wishes, 
Manil 


